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Tuesday 3rd March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Space Centre Trip – Monday 23th March 

 

As part of their Learning Journey, ‘Everything Revolves Around Me’, Year 5 are going to visit the Space 

Centre in Leicester. This trip will allow the children to deepen the learning that they will be undertaking 

at school over this half term. The date of the trip is Monday 23th March and we need to ask for a 

voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child to cover the cost of transport, entry to the museum and a 

premium planetarium show. This request is reduced for all pupils who qualify for Pupil Premium 

funding (eligible for free school meals now or at any point in the last 6 years). Please log into ParentPay 

to give consent for your child, add any medical details and complete your payment.  

On the day, please bring your child to school at the normal time as the bus will leave promptly at 

9.15am and it will return before the end of the normal school day. Children should come in normal 

school uniform and bring a waterproof coat in case of rain. Your child will also require a packed lunch 

including a drink. If your child receives a free school meal, then a packed lunch can be requested on 

ParentPay.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact with a member of staff.  

 

Mrs Baraclough, Mrs Hiscox and Miss Miller 
 
Year 5 Class Teachers  
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